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For 20 plus years I have based my personal aircraft  at  the Eastern Slopes Regional 
Airport  (IZG) . I'm really concerned the bill  that is being proposed  would create  
potential safety issues of not  having the airport grounds mowed on a regular basis. 
By not mowing, it will  foster wildlife to feed on various insects, rodents etc within 
the airport  environment. This could cause wildlife to possibly cross the runway, taxi 
ways etc leading to a possible injuring to both the animal  and pilot and death ! In 
addition, by not mowing there is the possibility of not seeing the wildlife in the brush 
the  pilot may not have time to abort the takeoff/landing  until the last moment before 
creating a potential accident. 


